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February 5, 2024 
 
 
Daniel Takami 
Grand Island Resources LLC 
12567 West Cedar Dr. 
Lakewood, CO 80228 
 
 
Re: Partial Approval, Request for Modification to Water Sample Collection Frequency and 

Locations, Technical Revision 14 (TR-14), Cross Gold Mine, Permit No. M-1977-410 
 
Dear Mr. Takami: 
 
On January 31, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
request for Technical Revision 14 (TR-14) for Modification to Water Sample Collection Frequency and 
Locations for the Cross Gold Mine, permit no. M-1977-410. 
 
On February 5, 2024 the Division partially approved TR-14 addressing the request to change the sampling 
frequency at the site from monthly to quarterly.  
 
The Division’s partial approval of TR-14 does not include an approval to reduce the number of sampling 
locations from seven (7) locations to one (1) location.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-
3567 x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Daniel Takami, Grand Island Resources LLC, danieltakami@gmail.com 
 

http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:patrick.lennberg@state.co.us

